Kent Park and Recreation

Minutes of Special Meeting July 23, 2020

In attendance- Blythe Everett, Abigail Smith Hanby, Michael Perkins, John Grant and Lynn Harrington

Discussion was held regarding cancellation of the Summer Concert Series. Members discussed what was observed at the first concert. Connie Manes, KLT executive director stated she was there and had a great time and felt very safe. Jane _____ stated she was there and did not feel safe.

Ideas were discussed regarding current P&R regulations including needing more volunteers to monitor, possible police presence, larger parking area per car so people can get out of their car, waivers. First Selectman Jean Speck will talk to COG and get other towns' perspective on their outdoor events.

Both the Kent Land Trust and The Lions' Club offered volunteers to help with the event.

More discussion is needed. The discussion was tabled to July 27.

Submitted July 29, 2020

By:

Lynn A. Harrington
Kent Park & Recreation Chairman

RECEIVED FOR RECORD

2020 JUL 30 P 1: 02

TOWN CLERK